
 

 

 

Prince William County Virginia | Pi Lambda 
Lambda (PLL) | Third District – On March 4, 

2023. The Omega U Program had a Scholarship 

Workshop presentation hosted by the PLL 

Scholarship Committee. 

 

The Scholarship Committee formulated a 
roadmap for the students to follow so they have 
an opportunity to attend a college of their 
choosing. The Scholarship Workshop helps 
students by providing motivation, books, and 
other resources needed to find and win 
scholarships to pay for college. 
 
Some key points presented to for students: 1) 
Study and try to get the best grades all 4 years in 
high school, 2)  SAT/ACT take it seriously and 
take as many practice test to attain the best 
scores, And 3) Use resources from mentors, 
school counselors, parents, friends, and the 
internet. 

 
 

Speaker Bro. Sobers Scholarship Committee Chairman presented to the 
parents and students the Scholarship Workshop 

 

 

“Life is competitive, you’re not going to be handed 
anything so you have to determine what is success 

for you.” 
 

~Bro. Carl Ross~ 

The Scholarship Committee recommended students identify long 
term goals and objectives and then develop a plan to achieve.   They 
informed students that some scholarships require applying for every 
year to continue to receive funds to pay for college. 
 

Bro. Art Sobers, Chairman of the PLL Scholarship Committee, 
spoke to students about the opportunities that the military has to 
offer and still be able to attend college to obtain a degree.  

 
Omega U will continue to provide mentorship to the students in 
Prince William County, teaching them to strive for more than the 
boundaries that are set around them.   
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Elijah Turner 11th grader 

Potomac Senior High School 

 
Nicholas Casis 12th grader at 

Forest Park High School 

 
Omega U students attending 

the Scholarship Workshop 

 

Omega U 


